D.A.V. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL- MULUND 2024-2025 Nursery to Std. VIII

Ref.: D.A.V./Mulund/2024-2025/Cir - 43

Date: 02.09.2024

Dear Parents,

Kindly note that regular school will not be conducted on Thursday, 5th September 2024 as we are having common Teachers' Day celebration for Western Region.

Regular school will be conducted on Friday, 6th September 2024 for Nursery to Sr. KG and Std. V to VIII.

However, Std. I to IV will be working from 12:40 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. to avoid traffic congestion.

Thanking you for all your support towards our academic and non-academic initiatives.

With Warm regards,

Hema Nair

Officiating Principal